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    Monday Memo  
St. Agnes Parish invites all to participate in The Search. Ever wondered why we are here? 
What is life all about? Where can we find the answers we seek? Join us beginning on 
Saturday, January 18th from 12:30 to 1:30 pm in the church hall. To register, contact Kristen 
at thesearchstagnes@gmail.com or call the parish office at 807-475-7489. Embark on the 
adventure, discover the purpose, and begin The Search. 
 

ST. DOMINIC CHURCH : Señor Santo Niño Feast Day will be celebrated at St. Dominic Church, 
January 19th, at the 11:30am Mass. Everyone is invited to join in the celebration with 
Sinulog Dance, Mass, and Reception to follow. 
St. Dominic weekday Masses at 7:00pm this week continue a Novena of Masses in Honour of 
Señor Santo Niño. Come join in the celebrations 
 

St Agnes Church- Praise & Worship and Adoration evening. 
Please join us for an evening of Praise & Worship and Adoration on Monday, Jan 27th from 
7:00 - 9:00 pm.  The Prayer Ministry will be available to pray with you. 
 
National Catholic Health Care Week in Canada - February 2-8, 2025 Our 2025 theme “Caring 

for our Common Home” celebrates the interconnectedness of all creation and helps us to 

reflect on how our individual and collective actions and our systems—health, social, 

economic—can promote a healthy world where all can thrive. It emphasizes the integral 

connection between human health and the health of the planet, echoing Pope Francis’ call 

to care for the earth as our common home in Laudato Si. 

This year's theme is part of a national priority to mobilize the people of Catholic health in 

support of environmental stewardship.  Webinar is open to all on Thursday February 6 from 

1300-1430h ET featuring some inspirational stories and helpful information.  Please hold the 

date and share with all those who would be interested.   

Martyrs Shrine Relics in Thunder Bay: The Relics of the Canadian Martyrs and St. Kateri will 
be visiting Thunder Bay Diocese on Monday,  February 10th and will be available for 
veneration at St. Dominic Church from 7:00pm - 9:00pm with Mass at 7:00pm.This is the first 
time the major relics will be in North Western Ontario. Come start the Holy Year with an 
encounter with Canada’s great Saints and join together in praying for healing and 
reconciliation in your lives and the life of our nation 
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